
NEWS AROUND NORTHWOOD 

  

BEST = Building Excellence Successfully Together 
 

 
 

Calendar Dates 
January 18   Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday – NO SCHOOL 
January 21  FCS Board Meeting 
February 9  PTA General Membership Meeting 
February 12  Professional Development Day – NO SCHOOL 
February 15  Presidents’ Day – NO SCHOOL 
February 18  FCS Board Meeting 
March 1  Hardship Transfer Deadline 

January 15, 2021 https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes 

Ritu Ahuja, Principal 
Michelle Levine, Asst. Principal 
 
10200 Wooten Road 
Roswell, GA 30076 
470-254-6390 

“My life makes a 

difference at 

Northwood 

Elementary.” 

FIRST GRADE EXPLORERS 

In First Grade, we are wrapping up Math Unit 3: Operations and 

Algebraic Thinking. First-graders are having fun practicing math skills 

with Greg Tang Math. The game “How Much How Many?” is a great way 

to practice answering questions about graphs such as, “How many more 

people chose soccer than football?” and “How many people 

participated in the survey?”  We love Greg Tang Math! 

Picture Retake Day is 

being rescheduled. New 

date TBD. 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes
https://gregtangmath.com/index


SECOND GRADE EXPLORERS 

Happy New Year from Second Grade!  We can’t believe it’s already 

2021!  The school year is going by so fast!  In social studies, students are 

learning about two important people, Martin Luther King, Jr. and Jackie 

Robinson, and how they fought for civil rights for all people.  In math, the 

children have been sharpening their skills and using strategies to solve 2-

digit and 3-digit addition and subtraction problems.  We have begun our 

fictional narrative writing unit and are getting excited to see where the 

children’s imaginations will take them.  Although we have been remote, 

teachers and students are really excited to see each other and get back into 

the swing of things.  We are looking forward to a great second semester! 

 

Click here for 

direct access to 

the COVID-19 

Parent Reporting 

Portal. 

 

https://www.fultonschools.org/ReportCOVID
https://www.fultonschools.org/ReportCOVID
https://www.fultonschools.org/ReportCOVID
https://www.fultonschools.org/ReportCOVID
https://www.fultonschools.org/ReportCOVID


   

 

Need Help? 

Fulton County Schools is providing learning resources and 

technical support for parents and students. Find answers to 

common questions about Universal Remote Learning at, 

www.fultonschools.org/UniversalRemoteLearning 

 

http://www.fultonschools.org/UniversalRemoteLearning


  

Parents will use an online form to enter and submit their information.  
Get more info and access the application here. 

https://www.fultonschools.org/hardshiptransfer


 

  

https://nutrition.fultonschools.org/FoodStop


 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOK PRE-ORDER NOW AVAILABLE!   

Yearbooks are $35 until February 15 and after they increase to $40.  

Purchase yours at  

https://www.balfour.com/georgia/roswell/northwood-elementary-school  

This year is special: our delivery date is pushed to summer because of the 

obvious, so we get to include the entire school year in its pages. We are 

so excited for you to get a celebratory Northwood 25th School Year 

yearbook!  If you have any questions, please contact Jami Wells at 

yearbook@northwoodpta.com. 

 

https://www.balfour.com/georgia/roswell/northwood-elementary-school
mailto:yearbook@northwoodpta.com

